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CORRESPONDENCE 

Dear Editor-in-Chief, 

It is gratifying that you published several articles critical of CC Sapiens. My experience in life and science 
indicates that in such cases research cannot fail to make a positive contribution. 

As I understand it, both D. Bronstein and H. Berliner are perturbed by the decided success of CC Sapiens. 
But the proof of the pudding is in the eating. We now have a sufficiency of resources and are working on a 
new version of the program. In half a year's time, it will be clear who was right in this discussion. 

With kind regards 
M. Botvinnik 
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